Phone Policy
Parents and Guardians
I apologize for one more form to sign at the beginning of the school year.  The goal of this form is to get agreement with all of us to follow school policies.  I want to reduce the interruption caused with phones in the classroom.  In order to do this, I need your support.
Last year there were many emergencies at home that resulted in phones ringing during class.  These culminated in frequent interruptions with requests to take the phone call because it is an emergency involving parents and guardians.  Often it was not a parent/guardian on the phone.  Other times it was not an emergency.
I cannot determine on a case by case scenario what constitutes an emergency.  Nor can I check to make certain the person on the other end of the phone is in fact a parent or guardian.   I need your support as we follow building policies.
If there is an emergency please contact the front office.  The front office will pull your child from class and have them in a safe, private place to deal with the situation.
If it is not of this type of emergency either email or text them.  They will have a point at sometime in passing time or on a break during class to check and respond to this message.  
As a teacher I need your support in reducing distractions in the classroom.  Please sign below that you understand this policy.

Sincerely
[bookmark: _GoBack]Matthew McGee	
				
parent guardian name _____________________________________
signature _____________________________________________
